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  Driving the Enterprise to Sustainable Excellence
Gerhard Plenert,2021-02-16 This book presents a
big-picture overview of the entire Shingo
improvement process. It fully discusses the needs
and benefits of the Shingo process, and what is
required if you seek to execute the Shingo Model
in your enterprise and focuses on creating an
enduring organization-wide continuous improvement
process. It gives the reader a discussion of the
entire Shingo experience while the most existing
books on the model are course specific. There are
numerous discussions, conference talks, and
webinars of why the Shingo process is beneficial,
and what types of improvements can be achieved,
but the crucial material has not been assembled in
one concise book, giving the executive, manger, or
supervisor an overview and understanding of what
the Shingo experience entails. The main purpose of
this book. It is for the executives who want to
understand their role in supporting and leading
middle management with its implementation. Many
executives from developing countries all over the
world are seeking a concise definition of what the
Shingo model is, and this book functions as the
perfect primer. Even those who have attended and
implemented the lessons from the Shingo
Institute's courses would find this book a benefit
as it serves perfectly as backup and reference
material. In addition, this book helps anyone who
has started their journey with the Shingo model
and may be confused about what to do and expect --
It gives them a vision of what the continuing
journey will look like. The Shingo process is
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being taught at numerous universities and this
book could indeed serve as the appropriate
textbook or supplemental reading. Essentially,
this book teaches an innovative and extremely
successful approach to continuous improvement,
referred to as the Shingo process. It is based on
a set of universally accepted principles that are
endorsed by improvement leaders such as Covey and
companies such as Toyota. This book is not a
detailed review or a replacement of the Shingo
workshops. It is an overview of the entire Shingo
process, starting with a discussion of the
challenges that many of todays enterprises are
experiencing. The author, in his role as a PhD in
economics, has studied industries and has worked
closely with many of them attempting to understand
their weaknesses. Next, this book builds upon an
understanding of these weaknesses. The book
discusses how the over-all Shingo methodology fits
into these organizations and highlights the
benefits. The next step is then to discuss what
requirements are necessary for an organization to
get ready for a Shingo transformation. What are
the steps that the organization needs to go
through, and when will it know that it is ready to
begin? The book briefly reviews the Shingo
Insights and Principles and explains how the
Shingo courses should be best utilized to
facilitate the desired transformation. It suggests
some alternative plans for over-all implementation
based on the current state of the enterprise. It
explains why there is no “one way” for successful
implementation and how the implementation sequence
needs to be customized. It also discusses the
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length of time needed for success and how this
differs depending on the current enterprise
environment. Lastly the book explains how the
implementation and Shingo training is never
finished. It is an on-going process and success is
defined by internal improvements, not by some
arbitrary external benchmark. The book is intended
to be educational, thought provoking, entertaining
in its stories and examples, and a guideline
towards the development of a plan for continuous
improvement. This book is filled with stories and
examples, showing successful and not so successful
implementations. The stories are used to highlight
many of the pitfalls that have arisen and may
arise for you and which can be avoided if the
reader is aware of them and knows how to watch for
them.
  Automotive Global Value Chain Wilson Kia Onn
Wong,2017-08-09 Today, some suppliers have grown
increasingly powerful and in certain cases, earn
revenues that rival or even exceed that of their
automaker clients. In the pre-globalisation
period, automakers wielded absolute power over
their significantly smaller suppliers. This book
reveals the upending of this relationship, with
the gradual shift in the balance of power from
automakers to their suppliers in this era of
globalisation. The book examines how suppliers in
the global tyres, seats, constant velocity joints
(hereafter 'CVJs'), braking systems and automotive
semiconductor industries have evolved into
powerful oligopolies through a mix of acquisition
and organic growth strategies. It also highlights
how joint ventures could be strategically deployed
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as springboards to acquisition, as they enable
firms to familiarise themselves with their
partners’ markets and operations. Moreover, the
book analyses the disruption stirred by the entry
of well-resourced technology titans into this
industry and their inevitable clash with the
traditional incumbents. This book is an invaluable
reference for anyone interested in learning more
about the automakers’ and now their suppliers’
relentless quest to create market-dominating
intelligent driving systems.
  The Toyota Way Jeffrey K. Liker,2003-12-22 How
to speed up business processes, improve quality,
and cut costs in any industry In factories around
the world, Toyota consistently makes the highest-
quality cars with the fewest defects of any
competing manufacturer, while using fewer man-
hours, less on-hand inventory, and half the floor
space of its competitors. The Toyota Way is the
first book for a general audience that explains
the management principles and business philosophy
behind Toyota's worldwide reputation for quality
and reliability. Complete with profiles of
organizations that have successfully adopted
Toyota's principles, this book shows managers in
every industry how to improve business processes
by: Eliminating wasted time and resources Building
quality into workplace systems Finding low-cost
but reliable alternatives to expensive new
technology Producing in small quantities Turning
every employee into a qualitycontrol inspector
  Lean Thinking James P. Womack,Daniel T.
Jones,2013-09-26 Lean Thinking was launched in the
fall of 1996, just in time for the recession of
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1997. It told the story of how American, European,
and Japanese firms applied a simple set of
principles called 'lean thinking' to survive the
recession of 1991 and grow steadily in sales and
profits through 1996. Even though the recession of
1997 never happened, companies were starving for
information on how to make themselves leaner and
more efficient. Now we are dealing with the
recession of 2001 and the financial meltdown of
2002. So what happened to the exemplar firms
profiled in Lean Thinking? In the new fully
revised edition of this bestselling book those
pioneering lean thinkers are brought up to date.
Authors James Womack and Daniel Jones offer new
guidelines for lean thinking firms and bring their
groundbreaking practices to a brand new generation
of companies that are looking to stay one step
ahead of the competition.
  Lean Enterprise Jez Humble,Joanne Molesky,Barry
O'Reilly,2020-07-20 How well does your
organization respond to changing market
conditions, customer needs, and emerging
technologies when building software-based
products? This practical guide presents Lean and
Agile principles and patterns to help you move
fast at scale—and demonstrates why and how to
apply these paradigms throughout your
organization, rather than with just one department
or team. Through case studies, you’ll learn how
successful enterprises have rethought everything
from governance and financial management to
systems architecture and organizational culture in
the pursuit of radically improved performance.
Discover how Lean focuses on people and teamwork
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at every level, in contrast to traditional
management practices Approach problem-solving
experimentally by exploring solutions, testing
assumptions, and getting feedback from real users
Lead and manage large-scale programs in a way that
empowers employees, increases the speed and
quality of delivery, and lowers costs Learn how to
implement ideas from the DevOps and Lean Startup
movements even in complex, regulated environments
  Lean Transportation Management Mohamed
Achahchah,2018-09-17 This book provides an
overview of the key transportation management
processes from a shipper’s perspective. It enables
managers to gain quick insight in the added value
of transportation as a strategic differentiator,
its key drivers, and guidelines on how to use them
in an effective and efficient decision-making
process. It explains how to identify and eliminate
waste using basic Lean tools and proven concepts.
The reader is guided on how to start implementing
the Lean methodology and best practices in the
industry to realize significant savings. Companies
such as Adidas and Amazon are using transportation
to increase sales by delivering purchased products
faster than the competition. These companies do
not treat transportation as a cost center. They
are not focusing on reducing transportation
spending. They allow customers to buy any product
that is available in any store or warehouse and
have it delivered to their homes. By delivering
faster than the competition, they increase sales.
At the same time, they lower their total supply
chain costs as faster deliveries lead to fewer
returns. Reduction of returns means higher sales
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and lower transportation costs for returns. The
result is higher profits while creating more value
for the customer. Transportation is moving from a
cost center towards a profit center. The
traditional logistics service providers are
perceived to not innovate fast enough. Top
management must understand the transportation
management basics and use it in their strategic
decision-making. They should be involved in
discussions on how to organize the transport
management function in the best way and how to use
it as a service differentiator. Transportation is
more than the efficient movement of supplies, sub-
assemblies and final products. In addition, it is
more than the key performance indicators on the
business-balanced scorecard. Transportation
management professionals fail to catch top
management’s attention due to the use of technical
language. It is more difficult to understand
transportation key performance indicators such as
loading degree, net and gross pick-up and delivery
reliability. It is easier to get top management
attention when talking about lost sales due to
stock-outs, lost tenders due to long delivery
times, high inventory holding and scrap costs.
  Out Of Control Kevin Kelly,2009-04-30 Out of
Control chronicles the dawn of a new era in which
the machines and systems that drive our economy
are so complex and autonomous as to be
indistinguishable from living things.
  How To Implement Lean Manufacturing Lonnie
Wilson,2009-07-06 A Practical, Hands-on Guide to
Lean Manufacturing This real-world resource offers
proven solutions for implementing lean
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manufacturing in an enterprise environment,
covering the engineering and production aspects as
well as the business culture concerns. Filled with
detailed examples, the book focuses on the rapid
application of lean principles so that large,
early financial gains can be made. How to
Implement Lean Manufacturing explains Toyota
Production System (TPS) practices and specifies
the distinct order in which lean techniques should
be applied to achieve maximum gains. Global case
studies illustrate successes and pitfalls of lean
manufacturing initiatives. Discover how to:
Rigorously test and retest the state of your
leanness with unique evaluators Develop and deploy
plant-wide strategies and goals Improve speed and
quality and dramatically reduce costs Reduce
variation in the manufacturing system in order to
reduce inventory Reduce lead times to enable
improved responsiveness and flexibility
Synchronize production and supply to the customer
Create flow and establish pull-demand systems
Perform system-wide and specific value-stream
evaluations Generate a comprehensive list of
highly focused Kaizen activities Sustain process
gains Manage constraints and reduce bottlenecks
Implement cellular manufacturing
  Good and Cheap Leanne Brown,2015-07-14 A perfect
and irresistible idea: A cookbook filled with
delicious, healthful recipes created for everyone
on a tight budget. While studying food policy as a
master’s candidate at NYU, Leanne Brown asked a
simple yet critical question: How well can a
person eat on the $4 a day given by SNAP, the U.S.
government’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance
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Program informally known as food stamps? The
answer is surprisingly well: Broiled Tilapia with
Lime, Spicy Pulled Pork, Green Chile and Cheddar
Quesadillas, Vegetable Jambalaya, Beet and
Chickpea Salad—even desserts like Coconut
Chocolate Cookies and Peach Coffee Cake. In
addition to creating nutritious recipes that
maximize every ingredient and use economical
cooking methods, Ms. Brown gives tips on shopping;
on creating pantry basics; on mastering certain
staples—pizza dough, flour tortillas—and saucy
extras that make everything taste better, like
spice oil and tzatziki; and how to make
fundamentally smart, healthful food choices. The
idea for Good and Cheap is already proving itself.
The author launched a Kickstarter campaign to
self-publish and fund the buy one/give one model.
Hundreds of thousands of viewers watched her video
and donated $145,000, and national media are
paying attention. Even high-profile chefs and food
writers have taken note—like Mark Bittman, who
retweeted the link to the campaign; Francis Lam,
who called it “Terrific!”; and Michael Pollan, who
cited it as a “cool kickstarter.” In the same way
that TOMS turned inexpensive, stylish shoes into a
larger do-good movement, Good and Cheap is poised
to become a cookbook that every food lover with a
conscience will embrace.
  Introduction to Computational Optimization
Models for Production Planning in a Supply Chain
Stefan Voß,David L. Woodruff,2013-06-05 An easy-
to-read introduction to the concepts associated
with the creation of optimization models for
production planning starts off this book. These
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concepts are then applied to well-known planning
models, namely mrp and MRP II. From this
foundation, fairly sophisticated models for supply
chain management are developed. Another unique
feature is that models are developed with an eye
toward implementation. In fact, there is a chapter
that provides explicit examples of implementation
of the basic models using a variety of popular,
commercially available modeling languages.
  The Lean Farm Ben Hartman,2015 A practical,
systems-based approach for a more sustainable
farming operation To many people today, using the
words factory and farm in the same sentence is
nothing short of sacrilege. In many cases, though,
the same sound business practices apply whether
you are producing cars or carrots. Author Ben
Hartman and other young farmers are increasingly
finding that incorporating the best new ideas from
business into their farming can drastically cut
their wastes and increase their profits, making
their farms more environmentally and economically
sustainable. By explaining the lean system for
identifying and eliminating waste and introducing
efficiency in every aspect of the farm operation,
The Lean Farm makes the case that small-scale
farming can be an attractive career option for
young people who are interested in growing food
for their community. Working smarter, not harder,
also prevents the kind of burnout that start-up
farmers often encounter in the face of long, hard,
backbreaking labor. Lean principles grew out of
the Japanese automotive industry, but they are now
being followed on progressive farms around the
world. Using examples from his own family's one-
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acre community-supported farm in Indiana, Hartman
clearly instructs other small farmers in how to
incorporate lean practices in each step of their
production chain, from starting a farm and
harvesting crops to training employees and selling
goods. While the intended audience for this book
is small-scale farmers who are part of the growing
local food movement, Hartman's prescriptions for
high-value, low-cost production apply to farms and
businesses of almost any size or scale that hope
to harness the power of lean in their production
processes.
  Value Stream Mapping for Lean Development Drew
A. Locher,2008-05-02 Written by one of the world’s
most respected consultants on Lean, this work
presents a methodology for value stream mapping
that is appropriate for any organization, whether
it be service or product oriented. Over the past
25 years, Locher has proven just how powerful this
process is, having employed it in healthcare,
transportation, distribution, education, financial
services, and manufacturing environments.
Illustrating his methodology through the example
of the imaginary DevelopTek company, he explains
how to: Identify development waste Assess an
organization’s current state and develop a Current
State Map Apply Lean principles to create a Future
State Map
  The Cambridge International Handbook of Lean
Production Thomas Janoski,Darina
Lepadatu,2021-03-11 This handbook focuses on two
sides of the lean production debate that rarely
interact. On the one hand, management and
industrial engineering scholars have presented a
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positive view of lean production as the epitome of
efficiency and quality. On the other hand,
sociology, industrial relations, and labor
relations scholars focus on work speedups,
management by stress, trade union positions, and
self-exploitation in lean teams. The editors of
this volume understand the merits of both views
and present them accordingly, bridging the gaps
among five disciplines and presenting the best of
each perspective. Chapters by internationally
acclaimed authors examine the positive, negative
and neutral possible effects of lean, providing a
global view of lean production while adjusting
lean to the cultural and political contexts of
different nation-states. As the first multi-lens
view of lean production from academic and
consultant perspectives, this volume charts a way
forward in the world of work and management in our
global economy.
  The Olympics in East Asia William W. Kelly,Susan
Brownell,2011-02
  Building a Project-driven Enterprise Ronald
Mascitelli,2002 Highly recommended! A
straightforward and easy-to-understand book
offering practical advice on how to best minimize
costs and maximize performance in project
management by applying the concepts of Lean
Thinking to real project and product development
work situations. A must-read for anyone wanting to
achieve both efficiency and high standards of
excellence. Introduces the concept of the Project
Driven Enterprise and describes in detail how to
create a lean product development process.
  The Maintenance Management Framework Adolfo
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Crespo Márquez,2007-06-10 “The Maintenance
Management Framework” describes and reviews the
concept, process and framework of modern
maintenance management of complex systems;
concentrating specifically on modern modelling
tools (deterministic and empirical) for
maintenance planning and scheduling. It will be
bought by engineers and professionals involved in
maintenance management, maintenance engineering,
operations management, quality, etc. as well as
graduate students and researchers in this field.
  Machine that Changed the World James P.
Womack,Daniel T. Jones,Daniel Roos,Massachusetts
Institute of Technology,1990 Draws conclusions for
the future of the industry in the USA.
  The Tomato Genome Mathilde Causse,Jim
Giovannoni,Mondher Bouzayen,Mohamed
Zouine,2016-11-21 This book describes the strategy
used for sequencing, assembling and annotating the
tomato genome and presents the main
characteristics of this sequence with a special
focus on repeated sequences and the ancestral
polyploidy events. It also includes the
chloroplast and mitochondrial genomes. Tomato
(Solanum lycopersicum) is a major crop plant as
well as a model for fruit development, and the
availability of the genome sequence has completely
changed the paradigm of the species’ genetics and
genomics. The book describes the numerous genetic
and genomic resources available, the identified
genes and quantitative trait locus (QTL)
identified, as well as the strong synteny across
Solanaceae species. Lastly, it discusses the
consequences of the availability of a high-quality
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genome sequence of the cultivated species for the
research community. It is a valuable resource for
students and researchers interested in the
genetics and genomics of tomato and Solanaceae.
  The Supply Chain Game Changers Theodore (Ted)
Stank,J. Paul Dittmann,Michael Burnette,Chad W.
Autry,2015-10-07 BREAKTHROUGH BEST PRACTICES IN
GLOBAL SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT FROM WORLD-CLASS
PRACTITIONERS For all supply chain decision-
makers, professionals, and students Improve
financial and operational performance Manage risk
and ensure continuity Drive value through deeper
integration Optimize logistics cost and customer
responsiveness Hire and develop world-class talent
This book brings together advanced supply chain
practices that yield significant, enduring
business advantage. It reflects extensive
collaboration between industry pioneers and The
University of Tennessee Global Supply Chain
Institute (GSCI), a leading source of best
practice knowledge for global supply chain
management. Building on GSCI’s deep industry
partnerships, this book’s techniques take you far
beyond the past decade’s advances. You’ll find new
approaches to managing risk, integration, talent,
distribution, purchasing, logistics, and more—all
extensively vetted by leading executives. The
authors fully explain each technique; its
rationale, advantages, and challenges; and how
pioneering organizations have implemented it. The
world will look radically different in five years.
If you want your supply chain to deliver
competitive advantage tomorrow, you need to
prepare today. This book shows you what to do, and
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how to get there. In recent years, practically
everyone’s supply chain has become more
sophisticated. To gain competitive advantage from
your supply chain in the future, you’ll have to do
even more. The Supply Chain Game Changers
identifies powerful new ways to drive value in
complex global supply chains, shows how pioneers
are succeeding with these innovations, and helps
you make them work in your environment. The
authors first discuss ten trends impacting global
supply chains today, and preview emerging drivers
of change through 2025. Reflecting these changes,
they share new best practices for managing global
supply chains, evolving supply networks, and
accounting for economics, politics,
infrastructure, and competence. Next, the authors
drill down to offer detailed guidance on several
crucial aspects of supply chain management. You’ll
discover new ways to identify, prioritize, and
mitigate risk; balance cost and customer
responsiveness through advanced distribution
centers; integrate purchasing and logistics more
effectively; and attract and develop world-class
talent. The book concludes with the authors’ Top
Ten actions for creating tomorrow’s world-class
supplychain, practical tools for assessing where
you stand,and detailed guidance for creating your
new Action Plan.
  New Venture Creation Jeffry A. Timmons,Stephen
Spinelli,2007 This new 7th Edition of New Venture
Creation: Entrepreneurship for the 21st Century,
is the most heavily revised edition since its
existence, yet it still maintains the market
defining Timmons Model of the Entrepreneurial
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Process. As always, Timmons & Spinelli cover the
process of getting a new venture started, growing
the venture, and successfully harvesting it.
Through text, case studies, and hands-on
exercises, this how-to text guides students in
discovering the concepts of entrepreneurship and
the competencies, skills, tools, and experience to
equip students to successfully launch a new
venture and recognize entrepreneurial
opportunities.
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choose e books
to suit your
own need. Need
to access
completely for
Campbell
Biology Seventh
Edition book?
Access Ebook
without any
digging. And by
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convenient
answers with
Shingo Value
Stream Mega 30
To get started
finding Shingo
Value Stream
Mega 30, you
are right to
find our
website which

has a
comprehensive
collection of
books online.
Our library is
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